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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 4:42 PM
To: 'David Przybyszewski II'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident  and Gulf Power consumer

Good Afternoon, Mr. David Przybyszewski II 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190038-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6010 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: AARP [mailto:aarpwebact@action.aarp.org]  
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 4:13 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident and Gulf Power consumer 
 
 
Feb 14, 2019 
 
Public Service Commission PSC PSC 
FL 
 
Dear Public Service Commission PSC, 
 
As a Floridian age 50+, we are coping with skyrocketing healthcare and 
housing prices with minimal increases in Social Security.  An increase 
on our monthly power bill adds up for people, like myself, who are on a 
limited or fixed income. 
 
Increasing our rates will only damage Florida communities by making it 
harder for people to afford daily living necessities. 
 
As an Navy Vet and Army Retired man, having a new addition to my 
family, my first born, it is costly and I need to keep my budget right 
where it is!  An increase will only hurt my income and take away from 
my child. 
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Please, don't take advantage of your freedom to take advantage of we 
whom need your service to live and have no choice to use your service! 
If there were another company to choose, I would if you were to give a 
rate increase, so this would be an unbalanced, unfair, move on your 
part! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. David Przybyszewski II 
1933 Estival St 
Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547 
(850) 830-2678 
gidave@live.com 
 
 




